
Wednesday 27th March
Dear Parents/Carers

Sibling Photos 2024
We are pleased to inform you that sibling photos will be starting onWednesday 17th April 2024, on the day
we return after the Easter break. This has been spread out over a fewweeks due to the amount of siblings in
school and the children’s lessons.

Fulbridge siblings will be having their photo taken on the following days:

Class Day Time

Year 6 Wednesday 17th April 9am onwards

Year 6 Thursday 18th April 9am onwards

Year 5 Friday 19th April 9am until 12pm

Year 5 Monday 22nd April 9am onwards

Year 4 Tuesday 23rd April 9am onwards

Year 4 Wednesday 24th April 9am onwards

Year 3 Thursday 25th April 9am onwards

Year 3 Friday 26th April 9am until 12pm

Year 2 Monday 29th April 9am onwards

Year 1 & Reception Tuesday 30th April 9am onwards

Catch up day Wednesday 1stMay 9am onwards

For example, if you have a child who is in year 6 they will have their photo takenwith all their sibling/s on
Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th April. Your children will only have to attend one photo session so if
they have already had their photo taken before their year group day they will not need to attend twice, not
unless one sibling is absent or they are in their PE kit.



What happens next?
When the photos are ready youwill receive an email with the photo proofs and instructions on how to order.

Orders can only be
made using theMCAS app. Pleasemaywe ask that you order using your eldest child’sMCAS profile.

What happens if my childmisses their photo day?
Theywill have their photo takenwith their sibling/s on Wednesday 1stMay.

Can siblings who do not attend Fulbridge have their photo taken?
Unfortunately, this is for Fulbridge children only. Siblings include brother, sister, step sister, and/or step
brother.

If you have any questions or queries please email: fulbridge.photography@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk

Miss Dobslaw
CreativeMedia Lead
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